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A Midsummer Night’s Dream  

On Wednesday 20th November, a group of talented Year 5 and Year 6 pupils took to the stage at the 

Capstone Theatre in Liverpool. Over the past few months, they had been working with Year 5 teachers  

Miss. Williams and Mrs. Feenan on a production of Shakespeare’s, ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream,’  

supported by the Shakespeare Schools Foundation.  

 

The audience was treated to a superb production, which also contained the children’s own  

interpretations of the play. This included a ‘Goggle Box’ take on the narrators which raised plenty of 

laughs. What impressed most was the poise, confidence and clear projection of voice shown by all  

children. Thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to show their support for the  

children.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big thank you to everyone who took part in this year’s 

Children in Need charity event. We had a range of fund-

raising activities taking place at school which raised the 

following: 

 
Own Clothes Day: £409.70 
Cookie Sale: £107.70 
T-shirt Competition: £39.00 
 

Giving us a grand total of: £556.40 

Christmas Performance 
Dates this December 

Tuesday 10th December at 9:30am 

Reception & KS1 Christmas Performance for Reception parents and 

carers. 

 

Tuesday 10th December at 2:15pm 

Reception & KS1 Christmas Performance for Year 1 parents and  

carers. 

 

Wednesday 11th December at 9:30am 

Reception & KS1 Christmas Performance for Year 2 parents and  

carers. 

 

Thursday 12th December at 9:30am 

Morning Nursery Christmas Performance in their classroom. 

 

Thursday 12th December at 1:30pm 

Afternoon Nursery Christmas Performance in their classroom. 

 

Tuesday 17th December at 9:30am 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Concert for parents and carers. 

 

Tuesday 17th December at 2:15pm 

Year 5 & 6 Christmas Concert for parents and carers. 

Children in Need 2019 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For the attention of parents whose children are 
due to start Reception in September 2020: 

 
Please be reminded that the closing date for making an 
application for a Reception place is Wednesday 15th 
January 2020.   
 
To make an application, go to the Liverpool City Council 
website and select school admissions. 
 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/    
 
 

Please note, even if you have an older child in the 
school, you must make an application for a Reception 
place for younger siblings. 
 
A place in the school Nursery does not guarantee your 
child a place in the Reception classes, as these places 
are allocated by the Local Authority.  

Applications for Reception  
September 2020 

Enjoy the weekend 

Barlows Primary School and Fazakerley & Croxteth Children’s Centre 

will be taking part in a Jumper Day, on Friday 13th December. This year 

we will be asking for donations of tinned food goods to support the 

food bank at the local Emmanuel Church in Fazakerley.  

 

Children are welcome to come to school wearing a Christmas jumper or 

a favourite jumper from home in exchange for a tinned food donation. 

If your child does not have a jumper they wish to wear, they can come 

into school wearing their uniform but with a Christmas hat, headband 

or T-shirt instead. 

 

Please note that other than these items, children must wear their usual 

uniform. 

Christmas Jumper Day 2019 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/

